
SAUGATUCK TOWNSHIP FIRE DISTRICT 
BOARD MEETING 

NOVEMBER 28, 2005 
 
A workshop meeting of the Saugatuck Township Fire District was held on Monday, November 28th, 
2005 at the Fire Station. The meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. 
Present: Bill Kaye, Jerry Bekken, Cliff Asbel, Reggie Smith, and Lance Winchester. 
Absent: None. 
Also Present:  Chief John Blok. 
 
AUDIENCE 
None. 
 
CHIEF’S REPORT 

A. Christmas dinner reservations for municipalities will be Friday, December 9, 2005 (Lance 
Winchester). 

B. Retention problems for fire departments.  Hand-out of Fire Chief magazine. 
C. Types of calls in last week:  PI accidents – ice water rescue. 
D. Pager repairs are needed.  Chief found ICOM portables that replace them at half the cost. 
E. Chain of command structure.  Revisions and enhancement for communication in the future. 
F. Call at Harbors, discussion of process.  AMR dispatched 8:28, arrived at 8:39.  We were 

called at 8:49 arrived with 6 minutes. 
G. Started review of personnel manual. 
 

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted by Cliff Asbel. 

 


